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Work experience at Northfields Nursery 

Sixth form students from Hill House School paid a visit to Northfields Nursery in Pennington. There 

they had the opportunity to work with Adam Gore and staff member Rose to create their own 

hanging baskets. The students filled their baskets from the compost machine, transported them to 

the greenhouse workspace where they chose from a selection of flower plugs to plant up their 

displays. They made holes, inserted the plants and firmed them into place. Once the baskets were 

complete the students gave them a good watering. 

Some of the students were also asked to plant up ‘cup and saucer’ containers that will be put up 

on Lymington High Street. Somewhere, secreted on the planter will be the creator’s name. We 

shall be heading to the High Street soon to see where they are! 

Some of the hanging baskets were carefully carried back to Hill House and installed in front of our 

reception building where they will burst into bigger and brighter life as the summer settles in. 

There are a number of challenges that are involved when going to work in an unusual 

environment with different people around you and our students all rose to the occasion admirably 

and brought home the glorious finished articles. They will be displayed all around Hill House 

School for students, staff and visitors alike to enjoy  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Open Farm Day at the New Forest Fruit Farm 

 

Some of the young people from Hill House School took part in the nation-wide Open Farms event 

where upon farms across the country open their doors, or indeed gates to welcome people in to 

see how their farm works. 

The New Forest Fruit Company are local growers who have been working with Hill House School 

for 18 months. They provide work experience for our sixth formers at their sites in East Boldre and 

Beaulieu.  

Our young people had a wonderful time going on the tractor tours, having their faces painted, 

exploring a huge range of machinery used on the farm and even the robots that are emerging 

technology for strawberry picking. PYO was a joyful activity – not all of the fruit made it into the 

punnets however! 

Some young people helped out by meeting visitors and handing out stickers. As always, our 

young people were a credit to themselves and the school. A really lovely day for everyone!  

 

  

 


